
  

 
 

  

 

 

In this newsletter we’re talking events, new starters and some exciting 

upcoming events: making way for an exciting 2020! We’re starting another year 

on a high and that wouldn’t be possible without the dedication and commitment 

from the schools and organisations we work with so, THANK YOU! 

 

 
  

 

  

 

We’ve done everything last term, from personalised 
campus tours to careers fairs, to everything in 
between! Here are some of our favourites that we’ve 
been a part of… 

• LEEDS CITY COLLEGE/LEEDS SIXTH FORM COLLEGE OPEN 
EVENTS- These highly successful events throughout October to 

December saw hundreds of prospective students and their 

parents/guardians come through our doors. We had a free shuttle bus 

which allowed visitors to travel from one campus to another. The 



 

hospitality students even treated us all to free roast beef sandwiches 

down at the Printworks Campus! Thanks to everyone that helped to 

make these events a success and came to visit us!   

• CAREERS & TEACHER EVENT – Another of our events on Thursday 
21st November, saw a mix of staff come to Quarry Hill Campus from a 

range of schools across the region. They were treated to a presentation 

from the School Liaison and Admissions teams, and then to a tour 

around Quarry Hill to see the brand new facilities. We also had lots of 

departments on hand to give information, including Apprenticeships, 

SENCO, and the University Centre, to show the guests the different 

support and routes that we provide. Thank you to all that made this 

event run smoothly!   

• ROUNDHAY TASTER DAY – On Tuesday 3rd December, we had a 

group of Year 11 Roundhay School students come for a taster day at our 

Quarry Hill campus. The group was split into two and took part in taster 

sessions including Childcare, Health & Social Care and Games Design. 

The students enjoyed lunch, and then had a tour of the facilities. Jeffrey, 

(our therapy dog) even made a guest appearance to the delight of our 

visitors!   

• TEMPLE NEWSAM TOURS – On Monday 16th December, Holly and 

Teah were able to show a small group of prospective students around 

our campus at Temple Newsam. The courses that are taught there are 

animal based studies, and are perfect for students who want to work with 

animals. We had a great time walking around the farm, and looking at 

the animals. We are able to arrange Temple Newsam tours so please 

get in touch if this is something that interests you or your young people! 

 

 
  

 
  

 

  



 

  

  

 

Photo (L-R): Lori, Amy, Lee, Kapambwe, Stephen, Helen, Chris, Holly and Teah 
 

 

We have welcomed 2 new starters last term to the team- Holly and Kapambwe. 
 

Holly has been working for the past 2 years as a School Liaison Officer at National 

Citizen Service (NCS) so has a great understanding of schools within Leeds, 

Bradford and Wakefield. 

 

Kapambwe decided after university to work as a Teaching Assistant in a Leeds 

primary school: we’re sure to be able to use her knowledge as we plan to work with 

more primary schools in the future! 

 

Please be on the lookout for an email from Holly or Kapambwe. They will be getting 

in touch with their schools soon and can’t wait to meet you! 

 

  

Find out more about the team 
here: https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/the-

college/information-for-schools/ 

 

 

 

https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/the-college/information-for-schools/
https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/the-college/information-for-schools/


  

 

  

 

 

What's coming up in 2020? 

We’re looking forward to 2020 already and have been busy booking in events 

for the New Year. Some exciting events to look out for are… 

  

Thursday 16th January – Parent/Guardian Event at Quarry Hill campus!  
A chance for prospective students and their parents/guardians learn more 

about the college and our new campus. 

Bookings- https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/events/parents-information-event/ 

  

Saturday 25th January – Campus Open Day at Park Lane, Quarry Hill and 
Printworks.  
 Our Open Day is open from 10am-1pm for prospective students and their 

parents/guardians. As always with our Open Days, the free shuttle bus will be 

available to take visitors to and from our 3 main Post-16 campuses. 

Bookings- https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/events/leeds-city-college-open-day-

january-2020/ 

 

Tuesday 18th February- Holiday Campus Tours, Park Lane, Quarry Hill 
and Printworks. 
These tours are a great way for students to come and see their potential new 

campuses with their family or friends. 

Bookings- https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/events/holiday-campus-tours/ 

•   

 

  

For any bookings at your school, please email transitionteam@leedscitycollege.ac.uk. 
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Visit our website for more information- https://www.leedscitycollege.ac.uk/the-

college/information-for-schools/  
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